
Thursday 11th  June 2020 

Wah Pree Say Update  

Min-ha-lar-par Year 6! (Greetings Year 6!), 

As many of you will remember, last year you took part in a project to help sponsor a young boy, Wah 

Pree Say, who lives in Pathein West, Myanmar. We recently received a letter from him, in which he 

talks about some of the different types of education and training he and his community have 

received. He goes on to say that in the future he would like to be a carpenter and build his own 

house.  There was also a note attached thanking us for the wealth of postcards and letters he 

received last year; he mentions that he has read them many times! 

Due to the extraordinary circumstances we find ourselves in this year, it is not going to be possible 

for the current Year 5s to complete the project. However, after showing his letter to a couple of the 

bubbles working in school, some children have expressed an interest in trying to gain sponsorship 

again to help support him.  This is, of course, optional and please be aware that Wah Pree will still 

receive the annual level of funding from school. 

If this is something you would be interested in, I have attached a sponsorship form including some 

ideas for sponsored events, or if you would like to keep it less formal than this then feel free! Any 

contributions towards his sponsorship will be paid to ActionAid and sent directly to his immediate 

community as a community grant. In the past this has been used to buy educational materials, 

clothing, play equipment and much more.  

Any money collected can be dropped in to the school office or posted through the door in a sealed 

and marked envelope and it would be great to hear about some of the fundraising activities you take 

part in. Please send these to Year6@Nettleham-Junior.Lincs.sch.uk.  

Stay safe and we look forward to hearing from you soon,  

Mr Spowage 
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